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Sing a New Song to the Lord 
The fall issue will follow up on the LWMLC convention theme. Here’s your chance to explore it 

in advance as, even though it is published after the convention, you will need to write prior to it.  
What does the theme say to you? Consider what the “new song” might be. Or why should we 

sing to the Lord? What role does music play in our faith…in strengthening it, in sharing it? What 
other questions might the theme invite you to explore? 

The fall issue can also explore something seasonal such as Thanksgiving.  
We’d love to hear from you. Although we can accommodate the occasional longer story, please 

try to keep the length under 800 words. 
Guidelines regarding submissions of text, photos and artwork are posted on our website, 

lutheranwomen.ca. 
 
Send submissions to the editor-in-chief, Marion Hollinger, at tapestry@lutheranwomen.ca or  

223 - 250 Hunter Road, Saskatoon, SK S7T 0Y4. 


